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22nd June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers      

Weather permitting, sports day will be held on Thursday 30th June for Y1-6. This year we will be 
holding the event on the school playgrounds. Each class will have a designated playground and 
activities will reflect this.  

Please ensure that your child comes to school in their PE kit and that they bring their water bottle, a 
sun hat and sun cream.  

Due to limited space, there will be a maximum of two adult spectators per child. There will be no 
facilities available inside the school building for spectators. You are welcome to bring camping chairs 
if you wish to sit down.  

For children in years 4, 5 and 6, please drop your child off at the classroom entrance and return to 
the main school office to sign in. Access to sports day will be through the main entrance. 

The timings for the day are as below: 

Years 4, 5 and 6-  

 Parent arrival 9-9.15am.  

 Sports activities 9.15-10.15am  

Years 1,2 and 3-  

 Parent arrival 1.15-1.30pm.  

 Sports activities 1.30-2.30pm 

Please note for our children’s safety, gates will be locked throughout the session and latecomers will 
not be admitted. 

We look forward to welcoming you to our sports day and thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs R Keen 

Headteacher 
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